
 

 

Council of Deans 

July 8, 2013 

 
The Council of Deans met in regular session at 10:00 am on Monday, July 8, 2013.  Steve Runge presided 

and the following members were present: Jonathan Glenn, Michael Hargis, Maurice Lee, Wendy Lucas, 

Diana Pounder, Kurt Boniecki, Art Gillaspy, Terry Wright, Steve Addison, Laura Young and Gary 

McCullough. 

Guest: Amber Hall 

The university policy of posting grades at mid-term for freshmen and others was discussed.   

Runge distributed the latest draft of the Enrollment Management Plan.   

Hall discussed the next phase of the Enrollment Management plan.  Discussion followed. Lee requested 

five year attrition rates for areas in his college.  

Runge distributed the latest draft of the Academic Affairs organizational chart.  Discussion followed.   

Dean Reports 

Glenn reported the ADHE has approved STEMteach. 

Hargis shared information about the Davis Lecture scheduled for this fall. 

Meeting adjourned at 11:50 am 
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